
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: November 29, 2013 

 

Statement 
 

We, Acer Incorporated, state that the label of our device, FCC ID: HLZDMZ130, will be put under 

the battery inside the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the products 

and install the SIM card.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

_______________ 

Harriot Lee 

Harriot.Lee@acer.com 
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